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Message from the Guest Editor

Dear Colleagues,

As one of the many instances of human activity, forest
operations shape the environment and affect the lives of
people, for better or for worse. Efficiently managed forest
operations offer the highest benefit and the lowest cost, in
all fields: financial, social and environmental. Increasing
the efficiency of forest operations is the main goal of forest
engineering, which represents a special sector of interest
within the field of forestry, while maintaining a cross-
disciplinary character. Forest engineering o en deals with
practical issues that have a strong economic impact,
concentrated within a relatively short time span. For this
reason, the industry has always had a strong interest in
forest engineering, which explains the close connection
between scientists and economic operators. 
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Message from the Editorial Board

Forests (ISSN 1999-4907) is an international and cross-
disciplinary, scholarly forestry journal. The distinguished
editorial board and refereeing process ensures the highest
degree of scientific rigor and review of all published
articles. Original research articles and timely reviews are
released online, with unlimited free access.

Our goal is to have  Forests be recognized as one of the
foremost publication outlets for high quality, leading edge
research in this broad and diverse field. We therefore invite
you to be one of our authors, and in doing so share your
important research findings with the global forestry
community.
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